
 
Press Release – New Product 
 
 

 
 
 
McFarlane Offers Stewart Warner Type Fuel Quantity Transmitter for Piper 
Aircraft 
No Expensive Conversion Kit Required 
 
 
Baldwin City, Kansas, March 31, 2011 - McFarlane Aviation Products is pleased to announce the 
availability of our Fuel Quantity Transmitters for Piper Aircraft.  New Stewart Warner fuel quantity 
transmitters have not been available for over 20 years, but McFarlane now has new FAA-PMA 
approved direct replacements for originally installed Stewart Warner type transmitters. They 
eliminate the need for expensive transmitter conversion kits that require replacement of fuel 
gauges and wiring. McFarlane fuel quantity transmitters are engineered to be compatible with the 
original fuel quantity gauge and wiring which uses reliable time proven technology. 
 
Each McFarlane fuel quantity transmitter is manufactured using the new Stewart Warner “thick film 
ceramic” resistor technology. The benefits are longer life and increased accuracy. McFarlane also 
has approved fuel-proof Viton® gaskets to replace the original cork gaskets and stainless steel 
screw/seal assemblies with Viton® seals that provide for a positive, long life seal around the screw. 
 
FAA-PMA approved kits include one transmitter, one no leak Viton® gasket and five screw/seal 
assemblies.  
 
McFarlane Aviation Products has provided general aviation with high quality replacement aircraft 
parts at an affordable price for over 20 years.  For more information, go to 
www.mcfarlaneaviation.com, and search for part number MC68101-02 or call 800-544-8594 or 
785-594-2741. 
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